
to Yate for their 
generous donations to our outdoor area in 
reception. We are so grateful! 

Outdoor play is crucial to EYFS because it 
promotes physical development, 
encourages exploration and helps  
children develop social skills,  
creativity and independence  
in a natural environment. 

 

St. Mary’s Mail  
We had a wonderful time celebrating VE Day yesterday! 
Thank you to everyone who attended and contributed to 
making the day so memorable. 
 

As we look ahead, we wish 
our Year 6 pupils the best of 
luck with their SATs next 
week. This is an opportunity 
for you to celebrate all that 
you have learnt in KS2 - we 
know you will all shine 
brightly! 
 

Year 4 children will embark on their residential trip next 
week - we hope you have an amazing adventure filled 
with fun and learning! We can't wait to see the pictures 
on Dojo at the end of next week. 
 

Bethan Scriven 
 

Term Dates 

 
 
 
 
 
                 Friday 9th May 2025                        Bi-weekly Newsletter                         Dates for your diary 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 
  
 
 
 

 
 

May 

Monday 12th  PTA at The Lawns 7:30 p.m.  

Monday 12th – 
Friday 16th 

SATS 

Tuesday 13th  Reception Wild Place Project Trip 

Wednesday 14th 
– Friday 16th 

Yr4 Greatwood Residential 

Tuesday 20th Class & Yr 6 Leavers Photos 

June 

Monday 2nd  Yr 5/6 Caerleon School Trip 
Monday 16th Sports Day 

• KS2 - a.m. 
• KS1 - 1 p.m. – 2:15 p.m. 
• Reception - 2:15 p.m. – 3 p.m. 

July 

Monday 23rd  Reserve Sports day if postponed 

Tuesday 15th  Yr6 Leavers Trip – Mojo Active 

Term 5 
Start: Tues 22nd April 
End: Fri 23rd May  

 

Term 6 
Start: Mon 2nd June 
End: Tues 22nd July 
Inset Mon 21st July 
            Tues 22nd July  

Well done to the following students who have 
received a certificate in the last few weeks. 

 

Preston B, Oscar C, Olivia H, Layla M, Isla B, 
Margo, Archie B, Nellie, Mollie S, Joey E, Jaxson, 
Oliver H, Sophie F, Nelly, Kaiden, Emily L, Tym, 
Jonah H, Danny, Dakota, Livie, Holly, Chester, 

Effie, Molly-Mae, Gia, Daisy, Madison, Adrian, Ria, 
Nevanna, Lily F, Wes, Lucie, Zac D, Charlie S, 

Finley T, Poppy M and Arthur 
 

 
 
 
 

 
We warmly invite all parents/carers  

to attend our next PTA meeting 
which will be at 

7:30 p.m. on Monday 12th May at  
The Lawns, Church Road, Yate. 

 

PTA meetings are a great opportunity to; 
*Get involved in school life 

*Share ideas to support students and staff 
*Help plan upcoming events and fundraisers 

*Build a stronger school community 
 

Whether you’re a regular attendee or it’s your 
first time, your voice and participation matter. 
We’d love to her your thoughts and welcome 

your input.  
 

We hope to see you there!  

- The staff and Friends of St Mary’s 

 

Sunny Days ahead  

– Don’t forget your hat & Sunscreen! 
 

With the lovely weather coming our way, it is really important 
we look after our skin! 

 
Remember to bring a hat, Sunscreen and a water bottle to 

school every day. 
 

 
 

http://www.diy.com

